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Editorial 
 

This special issue of LASU Journal is published in memory of late Professor Malillo E.M. Machobane, a very 

active member of the Linguistics Association for SADC Universities and a former editorial advisor of LASU 

Journal. 

She joined the National University of Lesotho in 1979 as a lecturer in the Department of African Languages and 

Literature where she had been teaching different aspects of linguistics. She was a very hardworking researcher 

and a dedicated teacher who gradually ascended different levels of Academia to become the professor that we 

knew lately. She lost her husband some five years ago and decided fairly recently to take an early retirement from 

N.U.L. Since then, her health had not been so good. She passed away in the night of November 23
rd

, 2015. 

May her soul rest in the eternal peace of our Lord Jesus Christ. 
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Editor-in-chief 


